
PUPIL 
POST 

1st Sunday In Lent, Year B
18th February 2024



Many thanks to Fr Nigel for 
welcoming our Reception 

children into church on 
Monday. We all had a lovely 

time looking around the church 
and learning about different 
religious signs and symbols.



Year 5 have been learning how to add fractions.



Year 1 
performed 
their class 

assembly about 
'Chinese New 
Year' twice on 
Monday; once 

to KS2 and 
again in the 
afternoon to 

KS1 and 
parents. They 
did so well in 
remembering 
all their lines, 

dancing, 
playing drums 

and creating art 
work.



The children in Reception had a 
wonderful time exploring the 

world of bubbles.



Shrove Tuesday 
Yummy Pancakes!



After learning 
about Shrove 
Tuesday, the 
children in 
Reception 

enjoyed eating 
a pancake with 

blueberries. 
'Delicious!'



Year 2 enjoying pancakes after writing poems about 
them, using their senses and similes.



On Wednesday we 
received our ashes 

and started our 
Lenten journey.



EYFS and KS1 prepared 
for their

Ash Wednesday 
reflection.

During Lent the children will 
be trying extra hard to follow 

Jesus. 

Receive these ashes 
and remember Jesus 

loves you.



Year 1 enjoyed some quiet 
reflection time after 

receiving their Lenten ashes.



The children 
in the Nursery 

class have 
been thinking 

of Jesus.



Year 2 investigating mass, using 
mathematical language and 

comparing mass using balances.



Year One Stein
were looking 
forward to 

their assembly; 
watch them 

preparing here:
https://twitter.com/i/status/

1758158751041810794

https://twitter.com/i/status/1758158751041810794
https://twitter.com/i/status/1758158751041810794


In Year 3, we looked at perimeter in maths. 
We had to rearrange 5 congruent rectangles 

to get different perimeters.



Year 3 enjoy their art. 
We  used natural things we found 

around the school and  investigated 
creating colour.



Year 1 have been 
busy exploring 
odd and even 

numbers and have 
risen to the 
challenge of 

making as many 
numbers of each 

as they can.



On Friday, year 5 learnt about 
CPR and the recovery position. 

They all did a fantastic job. 
Watch us here:

https://twitter.com/i/status/17
58475198255210569

https://twitter.com/i/status/1758475198255210569
https://twitter.com/i/status/1758475198255210569


Reception O'Connor were very excited 
to share their Biscuit Bear books with 

Mrs. Whitty and Mrs. Batty. 
The children have worked so hard on 

their writing this week. 
They even got a sticker each. 



Year 6 Shakespeare 
have been learning 

about migration 
linked to 

World War 2.



What a lovely start
to the morning. 
Year One and 

a love of books 



Year 2 enjoying their reading and word 
tasks during reading practice 

on Friday morning.



Year 3 were excited to be 
making their own 
Stone Age cave. 

Ooh what will we be 
drawing on here?



What a lovely end
to the half term. 

Wishing you all 
a happy and safe

holiday.



Please read and reflect together upon 
this week’s gospel. 

The theme is



DIARY DATES 
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